
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

on June 12, 2018, 5:00 PM to be held in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 

2380 Washington Blvd. Ogden Utah, regarding ZTA 2018-01 public hearing for consideration 

and action on a request to amend the General Plan Zoning Map, Future Land Use Map, M-1 

Zone text amendment to remove single-family dwellings from the list of permitted uses, and to 

amend pages 2-2, 2-6, and 2-15 of the General Plan. 


